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It’s expected that next reporting period will bring more expert visits of TG3 (Senior Researchers), total 

of 8 are foreseen. In the previous year 2020/2021, due to pandemic restrictions of COVID-19, we 

managed to organize 1 expert visit of dr. Riool from AMC. In general, the aim of the expert visits as 

per GA pp. 125 is to transfer knowledge & experience in the scientific field of biofilms and strategies 

to combat them, mainly using new nanotechnologies in medicine. 

During the 1st visit, dr. Riool has provided a lecture to TG1 (ESRs), he has led individual discussions to 

advice and guide students on their research results & challenges. Additionally, together with CU Team, 

the first publication of all joint CEMBO partners has been reviewed, as well as preparation of T1, T2 

and the workshop, which took place in Dec 2021. In the upcoming year, we have initiated to improve 

the support service & project management.   
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